August 27, 1958

Mr, William Moss
Box 1756
Midland, Texas

Re: Allison & Marshall
#1, NW NW Sec. 15"
145-25E, Chaves Co,
Dear Sir:

On July 21, 1958, Bill Greesett inspected
the above location. He found the rat hole not filled,
and the marker does not have the quarter-quarter section
on it, Please read the inclosed letter,

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L.-Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No. 2
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